
GMS Daily Announcements

Tuesday, May 14th, 2024

● Today is a B6 Day for band lessons and a make-up day for choir lessons.

● Just a reminder, please check the lost and found table. The items currently

on the table will be donated this Friday morning, please check the table

by the end of the day on Thursday.

● If you have items you no longer need at school, please take them home.

Please be sure you do not have any extra food or drinks in your locker as

well, this time of year they will quickly attract bugs, lunch bags should go

home daily.

● Attention all staff and students! For the next three weeks the PE staff is

asking that everyone enters and leaves the gym demonstrating safety and

caution. We will be conducting our archery unit starting on Monday May

6th through Friday May 24th. All of the side doors will be closed off with

signs hanging reminding you not to ENTER or LEAVE. All access to the gym

should be through the main doors by the cafeteria. Thank You!

● All track athletes need to return their jersey washed and with their name

on it to Ms. Vandenberg or Mr. George by Wednesday

● Talent Show Auditions will be held today, and on May 20th, and 21st after

school in the choir room. Sign-up outside of the choir room in the music

hallway. We are also looking for one or two MC’s to introduce each act. If

you are interested in being the MC for the show, please bring a few jokes

and banter to your audition. Shout out to staff - we’d love to see your

talents too!



● Any 8th grade girls interested in high school tennis should attend a quick

informational meeting TODAY during lunch. Coach Bushmaker and Coach

Powell will meet you in the cafeteria.

● Today 5th grade and 7th grade choir students will be rehearsing over at

the high school. Please wait for your grades to be dismissed. When they

are, please report to the cafeteria for further instructions. While you are

at rehearsal you should be on your best behavior representing our GMS

community in a way that aligns with our SEL expectations.

● Attention all students - Next week Monday, May 20th we will be having

our split assembly if we hit our SEL goal around recess time. Our goal was

to reduce the number of major incidents while out at recess. As of right

now we are hitting this goal but we need to have a good week this week

to finish strong. This means following all recess expectations, specifically,

keeping our hands and feet to ourselves, using the equipment

appropriately, and using our words appropriately. We’ve got this!

● 8th Grade - Just a reminder that permission slips for Great America are

due next week.


